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Prior to the meeting, casters practiced their skills at the St. James Community Center ponds.  

Vice President Bill Buchsbaum called the meeting to order and held the drawing for the fly.  

Treasurer Scott Ewing announced that we have $3,386 in the treasury. 

Fred Walters was the only guest in attendance.   

  
EVENTS CALENDAR & MEETING TOPICS 

• 20 November – Our own Steve Moore will discuss flyfishing shortcuts and hacks  

• 7 December — Holiday banquet at the Members Club in St. James.  No formal club 
meeting 

OLD BUSINESS 

Waynesville NC—Eighteen club members attended the Waynesville trip and reported that the 
fishing was great and that the weather was wonderful too!  The fishing included both float 
trips on the Watauga and Holston Rivers in TN and wade fishing on streams in NC.  Most 
folks stayed at the Waynesville Inn and Golf Resort which had recently changed ownership so 
the accommodations were not quite up to the usual standards the club has been accustomed to 
for our fall spousal trip.  All of the restaurants the group patronized were great and overall 
everyone agreed that the trip was a nice event.  Ann White, who floated a half day trip with 
husband Jim, landed the largest fish of the trip—a beautiful rainbow.   
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Dennis Falkenstein collected photos from various trip attendees and made a nice slide show of 
the trip which was presented at the meeting. 

NEW BUSINESS 

The election of officers for 2020 was held and the results are: 

President – Bill Buchsbaum 
Vice President – Jim Larson 
Treasurer – Dennis Hill 
Secretary – Nancy Fuller 
Director of Education – Jim White 
Webmaster – Steve Moore 
Activities Director – Ron Ryll 

2020 TRIPS AND ACTIVITIES  

Bill provided sign up sheets for 2020 potential trips, activities, and other ideas.  The results 
will be discussed at the November meeting.   

Respectfully submitted, 

Nancy Fuller 
Secretary 
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